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I am a veterinary nutritionist with PhD in Biochemistry and Metabolism.  I 
believe that the "Peer Review and Information Quality" 
proposal could potentially cause serious damage to the 
federal system for protecting the public's health and 
environment. The Office of Management and Budget should 
withdraw the proposed Bulletin and engage the scientific 
community in a discussion of the need and structure of peer 
review in regulatory science. 
 
Regards, 
David Nelson 
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